
 
 

  

 

05 October 2020 45 Pipitea St 
PO Box 805 

Wellington 6140 
Phone +64 4 495 7200 

Fax +64 4 495 7222 
Website dia.govt.nz  

 
Matt Brown 
 
Via email: fyi-request-13743-
c3444da7@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Matt 

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request dated 9 September 2020 (ref OIA 20/21 0152) 

Thank you for your OIA request received by the Department of Internal Affairs (Department) 
on 9 September 2020 seeking information about the Digital Child Exploitation Filtering 
System (DCEFS). 

Due to consultations necessary in relation to your request the Department is extending the 
due date of your requests by five days; this is in accordance with section 15A(1)(b) of the 
OIA.  The new due date will therefore be 14 October.   

Yours sincerely 

Jared Mullen 
Director Digital Safety  
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